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Comments: I would like to see the Wayne National Forest be managed in the future with greater emphasis on

creating and maintaining more early successional and young forest habitat on the landscape.  The many species

that benefit from this habitat type has been in great decline in Ohio for the last several decades. Ruffed Grouse,

and American Woodcock have seen sharp declines as seen is the included attachments provided from the

ODNR Division of Wildlife and the US Fish and Wildlife service.  The lack of young forest habitat needs to be

addressed on the Wayne National Forest to help American Woodcock, Ruffed Grouse and other species that

depend on this habitat type. 

 


